
MINISTRY OF PARLIAMENTARY AFFAIRS 
  

PRESS   RELEASE 
  

PENSION ADALAT TO BE HELD AT NEW DELHI ON 5TH MAY, 2022 
  

As per the direction of the Department of Pension and Pensioners’ Welfare, 
Nation-wide Pension Adlalat will be held on Thursday, May 5, 2022 by all Ministries/ 
Departments. Therefore, Ministry of Parliamentary Affairs will also be holding 
Pension Adalat in the Office of Deputy Secretary (A&P), Ministry of Parliamentary 
Affairs, 92, Parliament House, New Delhi on 5th May, 2022 from 11.00 a.m. onwards 
through Video Conferencing. Pensioners and Family Pensioners of this Ministry may 
attend the Pension Adalat for settlement of pension related grievances, if any. 
Detailed procedure in this regard is mentioned below. 
  

Pensioners and Family Pensioners may send their pension related grievances 
in advance through speed post in the name of Shri D. Choubey, Deputy Secretary, 
Ministry of Parliamentary Affairs, 92, Parliament House, New Delhi or may send via 
email on id: rahul.agrawal@gov.in or dhirendra.choubey@nic.in. For more details 
please contact on telephone no. 011-23034899/4755 or above mentioned Email-ID.  
  

Pensioners should quote their Name, Designation (from which they retired), 
PPO No., Details of Bank, Date of Retirement and their address with Telephone 
Numbers. Copies of PPO & Corrigendum PPOs (if available) / Updated Bank Pass 
Book last two pages should be attached along with the application. 

  
Link for Video conferencing will be published in due course of time.  
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